
HB 2707 -- ELECTRONIC PUBLIC RECORDS

SPONSOR: Mitten

This bill prohibits the use of public monies to enable self
destructing message technology use by officials and staff or
employees of public governmental bodies. Such individuals are also
prohibited from using their personally owned devices to conduct
public business using such messaging technology.

This bill is the same as HB 1254 (2019).


